
Tri-Parish Catholic Church   
 Our Lady of Mount Carmel in Easton, St. Casimir Church in Wells and St. John the Baptist in Minnesota Lake  

Mass Schedule & Intentions   

Mon.,  June 12 Rosary 7:30 pm STC 

Tues.,  June 13 
 

Mass 
†Mary Stenzel 
 
Rosary   

8:30 am 
 
 
7:30 pm 

STC 
 
 
STC 

Wed., June 14 
 

Mass  
†Mitchell Perrizo Jr.  
Rosary  
 
Adoration-starts 

8:30 am 
 
7:30 pm 
 
9:00 pm  

OLMC 
 
STC 
 
STC 

Thurs., June 15 Rosary  
 
Adoration Ends  

7:30 pm 
 
10:00 pm 

STC 
 
STC 

Friday, June  16 Rosary  7:30 pm STC 

Sat., June 17 

 
Mass  
†Marian Weckwerth 
 
Rosary 

5:00 pm 
 
 
7:30 pm 

STJB 
 
 
STC 

Sun., June 18 
11th  Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

Mass 
†Tony Bias & living,  
deceased family members  
Mass  
†Burton & Donna Schroeder  
Rosary 

8:00 am 
 
 
10:00 am 
 
7:30 am  

STC 
 
 
OLMC 
 
STC 

Sunday June 11th,  2023   
The Most Holy Body and 

Blood of Christ  

 
Tri-Parish Staff   

Contact Information 

Pastor ................................... Fr. Greg Havel 
E-mail .............. triparish.priest@gmail.com 
Phone ..................................... 507-553-5391 
Deacon Gene Paul ................. 507-854-3676 

Tri-Parish Website ..............  olmcstcstjb.org 
 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
27 Main Street 

 Easton, MN 56025 
Phone: 507-787-2303 

Email ................................. olmc@bevcomm.net 
Office Hours ............................................. varied 
Administrative Assistant ...................... Sue Cory 
Cemetery .......................................... Don Linder 
Faith Formation ............................. Chris Schultz 
Music ............................................. Mary Kayser 

St. Casimir 
320 2nd Ave SW,  

Wells, MN 56097 
Phone: 507-553-5391 Fax: 507-553-5391 

Email ............................ scasimir@bevcomm.net 
Office Hours ............ M-F  8:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m. 
Administrative Assistant .............. Ilda Reyerson 
Bookkeeper .............................. BreAnne Scheid 
Cemetery ..................................... Tom Schindler 
Faith Formation ................................... Lisa Bute 
Liturgical Music Coordinator ..... Connie Stenzel 
Maintenance ................................. Bruce Roberts 

St. John the Baptist 
PO Box 158,  

Minnesota Lake, MN 
Phone: 507-462-3636 Fax: 507-462-3212 

Email .................................... stjb@bevcomm.net 
Office Hours ............................................. varied 
Administrative Assistant ............ Rhonda Drager 
Cemetery .......................................... Bob Drager 

St. Casimir’s School 
330 2nd Ave SW,  

Wells, MN 56097 
Phone: 507-553-5822 Fax: 507-553-5391 

Email .............................. casimir@bevcomm.net 
Office Hours ............ M-F  8:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m. 
Principal ..............................................................  
Secretary ................................... Teresa Chirpich 
Website .............................. stcasimirsschool.net 



In Our Prayers:  

Departed: Arthur ‘Art’ William Allis  

Soldiers Overseas:  

Bernard D.Steinhauer, & Troy Haugh 

Prayer Requests of the Tri-Parish 

Let us always remember the sick and all 

those  in need of prayer, especially: 

Jean Stenzel, Denise (Thisius) Besser, Bill   

Borris, Orland Drager, Steve Heilmann, Mark 

Obermeyer, Jim Bute, Greg Sonnek, Ron     

Laitenberger, Doug  Redman, “Baby VanOter-

loo”, Pam Klocek, Jan Elmer, Mike Redig, Ste-

ve Nowak, Dennis Thisius, Donald Klocek, 

Melissa Haugh, Butch Becker, Don Becker, Al-

ice  Roecker, Steve Stenzel, Larry Woitas, An-

drew Knewtson, Mildred Stencel, Pat Dallman, 

Helen Skov, Theresa  Berry, Mary McCallum, 

Cassandra Walser, Jerome Goette, Zach 

Fendrich,  Triston Father,  and for all our ser-

vice men & women of the armed forces. 

Whenever any of our parish members or fami-

lies are in need of special prayers, please call 

and we will begin our prayer lines for any need

– give only the details you wish. OLMC- Sue 

Cory 787-2598,STJB—Rhonda Drager 462-

3627 or STJB Parish office at 462-3636, STC– 

Barb Stenzel 553-3805 

From Fr. Greg Havel… 

   Jesus said, “I am the living bread that came 

down from heaven; whoever eats this bread will 

live  forever, and the bread that I will give is my 

flesh for the life of the world.”  The Jews quar-

reled among themselves finding this teaching of 

Jesus to hard to accept.  Jesus then says, 

“Amen, amen, I say to you, unless you eat the 

flesh of the Son of Man and drink his blood, you 

do not have life within you.”   

   God gives us the Eucharist to nourish and 

strengthen us for our journeys of faith and life.  

Each time we celebrate the Eucharist we truly 

receive Jesus our Lord.  It happens because God 

has promised to bring this gift to us and God is 

always faithful to his promises. 

   May we keep our minds and hearts always 
open to God’s gifts and grace. Receive the Eu-
charist with faith in God and God’s love for us.  
May the Eucharist always be at the heart of who 
we are as the divine children of God. ~Fr. Greg 

Just a friendly reminder... 
Fr. Havel will be away on vacation from 

Wednesday, June 14 through Friday, June 23.  
Fr. Peter Kline will be celebrating the Masses 
on the weekend of June 17-18.  Fr. Havel will 

be fishing with a long time friend at Lake          
Winnibigoshish in northern Minnesota.  

O Sacrament most holy,  

O Sacrament divine,  

all praise and all thanksgiving,  

be every moment thine.  

Sacraments of  the Church 

Baptism: Expectant parents who wish to present their 
child for Baptism must participate in Baptism Preparation 
Class. Contact the Tri-Parish office at 507-553-5391. 

Marriage: All Catholics need to meet with a Priest at 
least six months before being married (even if the wed-
ding is in a non-Catholic church). Contact the Tri-Parish 
office at least one year before your scheduled wedding 
date.  

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA): If you or 
someone you know would like more information on be-
coming Catholic please contact the Tri-Parish office. 

Christian Burials: For all burials at any of the Tri-
Parish cemeteries, please contact Tom Schindler for St. 
Casimir 553-5391; Don Linder for Our Lady of Mount 
Carmel 787-2303; Bob Drager for St. John the Baptist 
462-3636. 

Daily Rosary: Evenings at St. Casimir beginning at 
7:30 p.m. 

Reconciliation: Saturday’s at St. Casimir, 8:30 am, Our 
Lady of Mount Carmel, 9:30 am. and St. John the Bap-
tist, 4:00 pm.  

Eucharistic Adoration: Starts 9:00pm. Wednesday 
evening until - Thursdays 10:00 pm. at St. Casimir.  



SCS Principal Position: St. Casimir’s School 

is looking for a principal for the 2023-2024 

school year.  The successful candidate must be 

a practicing Catholic, hold a minimum of a mas-

ter’s degree or be willing to work toward this de-

gree and preferably a MN licensure in educa-

tional administration or a related field.  Qualified 

applicants are invited to send a resume’ cover 

letter and list of references to Fr. Gregory Havel, 

St Casimir Parish, 320 2nd Ave. SW, Wells, MN 

56097. 

Elementary Teacher Positions: St Casimir’s 

School in Wells, MN is seeking a full-time kin-

dergarten and a full-time third/fourth grade 

teachers for the 2023-2024 school year.  The 

candidates will uphold the Catholic values and 

philosophy of the school while enjoying small 

class sizes, a supportive teaching environment 

and staff who are dedicated to their students.  

Please submit a cover letter, resume’, refer-

ences and a copy of current MN teaching li-

cense to casimir@bevcomm.net  or by mail to 

St. Casimir’s School, 330 2nd Ave. SW, Wells, 

MN 56097.  

School Donations  

If you are looking for items to donate to St. Casi-

mir’s School for classrooms, please take a look 

at our wish list on Amazon. Order using  Ama-

zon Smile and Raise Right to add extra earnings 

for our school.  

SCS Amazon wish list 

 

 

Gift card fundraising is a simple, effective way to 

raise money for the organizations that you love, with 

families able to raise 5X more for the organizations 

they care about, just through their everyday shop-

ping. Places that support us also need support, and 

fundraising can be challenging, particularly in the 

chaos of already busy lives. Traditional methods of 

fundraising are time-consuming, unpredictable, and 

often rely on people buying things they don’t need.  

Stop by and visit the Scrip Table on Sunday,  

June 11th. If we don’t have what you need we 

will order it for you. 

How to start using Scrip 

 

Scrip Cards are always available in the Parish office 

weekdays from 8:00 to 2:00 pm  

https://youtu.be/c-v65F0xr2c 

mailto:casimir@bevcomm.net
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2KKKPWK41DQZP?ref_=wl_share
https://youtu.be/c-v65F0xr2c


Tri-Parish News & 
Events... 

Weekly Contributions as of  June 4th 

  OLMC STC STJB 

Weekly Needed $2,692.00 $5,671.00 $1,750.00 

Needed to Date  $131,908.00 $252,803.15 $82,250.00 

Given to Date  $147,755.24 $230,075.00 $86,222.63 

2023 Catholic Ministries Appeal  

CMA Goal  $10,683.00 $21,089.00 $7,658.00 

Amount Rec’d  $9,132.00 $9,985.00 $6,300.00 

STC Liturgical 

Ministers 

June 18,  2023 

 

Lector Tim Klein 

Eucharistic  

Ministers 

Ike Dulas  

Mark Nowak  

Ushers Ray Yokiel 

Ryan Feist 

Servers Lennox Feist 

Abby Chirpich  

Rosary Readers Mike & Elaine  

 Hernandez  

Money counters  2 

Shepherds Inn Lea Nowak  

Scripture Reading for 

June 18, 2023 

First reading:  

Exodus 19:2-6a 

Second readings:  

Romans 5:6-11 

Gospel: 

Matthew 9:36-10:8 

Monthly Minister           
schedule is now on our  

Tri-Parish website           
St. Casimir only. 

http://
www.olmcstcstjb.org 

Institute of Lay Formation Diocese of  

Winona-Rochester  

During the 2023-2024 academic year, in     

support of our U.S. Church’s National          

Eucharistic Revival, the diocesan Institute of 

Lay Formation will provide a one-year         

formation process of intensive study of, and 

reflection on, the Church’s teaching on the  

Eucharist. With the theme, “Eucharistic      

Formation for Missionary Discipleship.” the 

aim of this year is to form lay leaders as     

missionary disciples “who are healed, convert-

ed, formed, and unified by an encounter with    

Jesus in the Eucharist-and who are then sent 

out on mission ‘for the life of the world’. 

(www.eucharisticrevival.org/) 

Program and registration information are  

available online at the Institute web page 

(https://www.dowr.org/offices/lay-formation/

Institute.html).This will be a special one year 

program of the Institute, and it is open to all 

interested by lay women and men                   

in the diocese.  

Eucharist Congress Attendees  

 We would like your feedback! Next weekend 

June 17th and 18th after all 3 Masses, the     

Tri-parish galvanizers will be meeting in the 

hall to discuss our experience.   

Please consider attending.  Thank You! 

Options for Women is seeking an  
Executive Director  

Founding Director Lori Letourneau will be stepping 
down from her role and moving into a new career 
calling. The Options for Women Mankato Board of 
Directors has established a search committee to 
oversee the hiring of its next Executive Director. 

 
The Executive Director is a full-time position. This 
individual reports to the Board of Directors and is 
responsible for overseeing all administrative and 
financial responsibilities, and supervises the staff 
responsible for the day-to-day operations of the 
medical clinic and its education programs. The   
Executive Director  ensures that the mission is  

upheld, that best practices are observed, and that 
services are carried out within an approved   

budget. 
 

Candidates must possess a bachelor’s degree 
from four-year college or university. Additionally, 

one to two years related experience and/or     
training is preferred. 

 
Anyone interested in learning more should 

call 507-625-2230 and talk with Lori. 

FRIENDSHIP DAY RAFFLE TICKETS:  

Tickets for the raffle are available at the 
State Bank of Easton and the Country  

Butcher.  You can also purchase tickets 
from Joel and Tara Rauenhorst                  

or Sue Cory.   

Only 300 tickets are available!   Let's make 
this a successful event for OLMC! 

http://www.olmcstcstjb.org
http://www.olmcstcstjb.org
http://www.eucharisticrevival.org/
https://www.dowr.org/offices/lay-formation/Institute.html).
https://www.dowr.org/offices/lay-formation/Institute.html).
callto:507-625-2230

